
Dear colleagues, 

First of all, I wish you a happy new year 2020!! 

The Institute of Technology of Saint-Dié, which is an institute of University of Lorraine, France (F 

NANCY43), would like to welcome an administrative erasmus+ job shadowing staff mobility during 

the year 2020. 

This five-day mobility would take place from February to July 2020 and/or from September to 

November 2020 and would be structured around the following theme: student services and 

administrative management at faculty level. The language used would be English. 

If one of your staff is interested in this training, they can then contact me and I will forward to the 

Institute of Technology of Saint-Dié. 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

With kind regards, 

-- 

David RENAUDIN 

david.renaudin@univ-lorraine.fr 

Direction des Relations Internationales et Européennes 

Sous-Direction de la Mobilité Internationale 

Gestionnaire des mobilités des personnels 

Tél. +33 (0) 372 74 05 05 
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